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Alexander Gunyon

From: Edward Kirby 
Sent: 03 June 2024 16:57
To: Consultations
Subject: Broolands farm development

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/Madam  
 
I would like to express my concern at the proposed development of Brooklands Farm. 
 I consider this development unnecessary and detrimental to the area. Building more housing, in addition to all the 
other planned developments, will place too much strain on public services and infrastructure in the area. And I 
would urge you to reconsider approving this plan. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Edward Kirby  
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